
Regenerating the former Matalan 
site on Station Street 

Have your s
ay

We’d welcome 

your v
iews

Coplan Estates and Welbeck CP are bringing forward plans to regenerate 
the former Matalan site next to Portsmouth & Southsea railway station.
We’re holding a public consultation which will run from 28 February to 13 March 2024.  
If you’d like to find out more or have a say, you can:

Visit us in The Cascades shopping centre. 
In the concourse next to Cards Direct and Trespass

Friday 1 March (Staffed between 12pm-6pm) 

Saturday 2 March (Staffed between 10am-4pm)

See what’s proposed and 
give us your feedback. 
Scan the QR code or visit:
www.thegoodsyard.site 

Exhibition Website

Contact us

Email us at:
consultation@thegoodsyard.site

020 7323 3544
(between 9am and 6pm, 
Monday to Friday) – ask 
for Jemima, Cian or Ben

RTBU-HAYY-LCUX 
7 Bayley Street,  
London WC1B 3HB
(no stamp needed)

Public Consultation
28 February - 13 March 2024




